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Removal of the Qantas Kiosk near the Staff Dining Room 

1 Effective from Tuesday, 28 June 2011, Qantas will be decommissioning 
their “quick check” kiosk facility, which is located near the Staff Dining Room. 

2 With the increasing number of people checking in over the internet, 
coupled with the introduction of Qantas’ next generation check-in facility at 
Canberra Airport, the kiosk is past its “use by date” and is being removed. 

3 Any queries regarding the removal of the Qantas kiosk should be 
forwarded to the DPS Facilities section via facilities@aph.gov.au. 
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